
To Whom It May Concern: 

We recently purchased a home to renovate in Webster Groves and were so lucky to find Huneke 

Engineering! The scope of our project involved changes to a number of structural elements, including 

removing a wall between the kitchen and living room, converting the two main floor bedrooms and full 

bath into a master bedroom, walk-in closet, master bath, and half bath, along with raising the height of 

the second floor ceiling from 7’-6” to 8’-0.”  

From start to finish, Huneke Engineering has been prompt and professional. Tom made a visit to the site 

and spent a great deal of time getting to know the house and going over the various scenarios that we 

may encounter. He really took the time to make sure that all of our questions were answered. 

Perhaps the most impressive part of all has been their follow through and availability after the fact. We 

had several questions once we received our engineering report and started making the alterations and 

Tom or his staff was available each and every time – no matter how big or small the question.  

Many thanks to Tom and his entire staff – we look forward to working with them again! 

Stephanie Goldkamp 


